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January Newsletter 

COSTUME FEES DUE  

 Please make a visit to the front desk to pay 
your costume deposit, if you haven’t already.  

We are currently ordering costumes for the Spring Recital and your costume fees MUST be 
paid in order to insure a Spring Recital Costume for your dancer! 

Costume fees are as follows: 

3-4 yr. old combo class/Pre-Ballet/Ballet I & Ballet II/Acro I/Mini HH class-$55.00 /buys 1 
costume, 5-7 combo class-$100.00/ buys 2 costumes/ 8+combo class-$150. buys 2 costumes 

Regular class-$75.00/class buys 1 costume. 

Regular class-$75.00/class buys 1 costume 

Grande Finale Dance Studio 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

 We hope you all had  a wonderful, relaxing , and 

fun break!  Our batteries are recharged and we are ready to 

take on 2019! We have lots of fun and exciting  things to 

look forward to in the coming months As we prepare for the 

Spring Recital and Ballet! 

 

PERFORMANCE TEAMS 
Just a reminder that the Convention Fee of $525.00 was due the 1st of January. Please get this in 
as soon as possible, as we cannot register late entries. 
All performance teams (except Petite Team) will be performing their competition routines at  
HDC.  Hollywood Dance Connection will take place at the Portland, Hilton Hotel, March 8th-
10th in Portland, OR. Y our next convention will be Adrenaline Dance Convention, the dates are: 
March 29th-31st at the Vancouver Hilton.  

SPRING RECITAL  
 
The Spring 2019 Ballet Production “The Greatest Showman” Dress Rehearsal 
Friday, May 31st  Shows Saturday, June 1st 1pm & Sunday, June 2nd 1pm 
 
The Spring 2019 Recital, “Fresh –N– Funky” Dress rehearsal, Friday, June 
14th. Shows Saturday, June 15th 1pm & 6pm. 

INCLEMENT WEATHER REMINDER 
The following only applies to closures due to ice or snow: Please keep in mind during these winter 
months, our general policy is if Gladstone School District is closed due to ice and snow the studio 
will also be closed.  Be sure to check the Grande Finale Facebook page as well as your email, as we 
will contact you through these outlets to  let you know if there is ever an exception to this policy. 

Any questions please give us a call 503-653-7748                                 

or email us at frontdesk@gfdstudio.com 

FLU REMINDER:  

As the flu season is here, Please help us in following these simple guidelines in order to help us keep our 

dancers healthy. Please refrain from  coming to class until your dancer is fever free for 24 hours. Also 

please keep your dancer home for 24 hours after vomiting.   


